
Sixth Grade Weekly Newsletter 
Week of: 10/6 - 10/10 

 
 

Language Arts 
Mrs. Clark 

 
This week in English class, we will be 

finishing our first unit with out Unit 1 Test, 
on Wednesday, September 24th.   

 
Students should be bringing home a 
study guide on Monday to help them 

prepare. Also, there will be review games 
posted to their English Google classroom 

they can use to study.  
 

Lastly, students will be given the 
opportunity to complete test corrections 

the day after the test.  
 

Thank you for your support! 
  

History 
Mr. Hummill 

mhummill@rappahannockschools.us 
 
 
We are learning about the 1920s and the 
Women’s Suffrage Movement. 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Math 
Mrs. Riggs 

 
We tested on Coordinate Planes on 
Friday, October 3rd. Monday we will 
begin our unit on Ratios.   
  
Thank you for your help! 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Important Announcements 
 

Please read for 20 minutes every day! 
 
No School 10/9 - 10/13 
 
Parent/Teacher Conferences October 9th. 
Sign-up forms have been sent home. 
 
We are going on a field trip on Oct 31st. 
Forms are due back the 24th. 
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